
 

 

Northwest Allen County Schools believes in providing a healthy and safe learning environment that engages, 
supports, and challenges each learner in a culture of achievement and excellence. 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     Lizette Downey (260) 637-3155, x1012 
         Chief Communications Officer 

 
 

NACS issued eLearning today due to bomb threat 
 
 

Fort Wayne, Ind. (Friday, April 14, 2023) –Northwest Allen County Schools has issued an eLearning day 
today due to a bomb threat received late last evening. A similar threat was also sent to some other 
school districts across Indiana.  
 
“At this time, we have not been able to determine if the threat is credible or not. Out of an abundance of 
caution, all Northwest Allen County Schools will have an eLearning day today, Friday, April 14,” said 
Wayne Barker, superintendent, Northwest Allen County Schools.  
 
District administrators followed NACS school safety plans and is working in conjunction with the Allen 
County Sheriff's Department and the U.S. Department of Homeland Security.  
 
In a letter sent to NACS parents and staff this morning, Barker explains, “NACS officials will continue to 
work with law enforcement to determine the credibility of the threat and we will communicate with you 
as we know more.” 
 
Students will conduct school from home today, and NACS teachers will work remotely from home. All 
other support staff were directed not to report to work until notified by their direct supervisor. 
  

#### 

13119 Coldwater Rd. 
Fort Wayne, Indiana 46845          

nacs.k12.in.us  

 
 

http://www.nacs.k12.in.us/

